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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS -- Metroplan requires the services 

of a qualified consultant to provide engineering design and construction engineering 

services for improvements to Alcoa Road from I-30 to Benton Parkway/Cynamide Road, a 

section approximately 1.6 miles located within Saline County and portions of the Cities of 

Benton and Bryant. Work is scheduled to begin on or about March 1, 2010.  Required 

submittals must be received by February 2, 2010.  To obtain a copy of the RFQ/RFP and 

preliminary scope of work, download from www.metroplan.org or contact Richard Magee at 

501.372.3300. 
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